
Knightsridge Primary School 

Primary 4b Newsletter – Term 1 

 

 

 

 

 

S 

 

What You 

Need & When… 

 

Please remember to bring a 

water bottle and 

appropriate clothing for the 

colder weather.  

 

PE – Please come to school 

wearing your PE kit on 

Tuesday.  

Please come to school with 

a jumper and jacket for the 

colder weather. 

 

 

Home Help 

 

 

Home Learning will be given 

out via Teams after the 

October Holiday.  

 

Please take time to practise 

reading daily with your child 

to support their fluency and 

expression.  

 

Take opportunities to 

recognise key times 

throughout the day at home 

and practise times tables.  

Our Learning Summary 

Literacy 

Primary 4b have enjoyed learning how to 

write descriptions of ourselves and other 

people. We have been practising 

handwriting to ensure Perfect Presentation  

and we have been learning different spelling 

patterns. The class have been learning our 

school listening rules about what makes a 

quality audience member.  

 

Numeracy & Maths  

The class have been revising different 

mathematical operations and strategies. We 

have been focusing on multiplication and 

addition.  The class have been problem 

solving and number talks to compliment this 

learning.  

 

Health & Wellbeing 

During our community building weeks 

Primary 4b spent time getting to know our 

new members of the class and establishing 

rules and routine. The pupils created our 

class charter which highlighted the rights and 

responsibilities we enjoy.  

PE- We have been participating in fitness 

circuit activities to help improve our 

stamina. 

Outdoor Learning- We have been learning 

about the nature that surrounds our school.   

Primary 4b have been learning about 

emotions and how to discuss feelings. We 

have been learning regulation strategies to 

help us manage different emotions and 

situations. The class have been making links 

to the health and wellbeing indicators and 

how we demonstrate them in our lives.  

 

News 

 

 

We have had a flying start to Primary 4b. It’s been great to see our friends and learn together. We have been 

demonstrating our school values of Kindness, Perseverance and Success and our vision which is Be The Best You Can Be.  

We hope you enjoyed our Iceberg Exhibition online as part of our Community Building weeks. Pupils in Primary 4b 

certainly demonstrated a very good understanding of the messages of the story and how they relate to our school and 

wider community. We have been making the most of the good weather during Outdoor learning and making links across 

the curriculum. We have been lucky to have enjoyed teaching from other members of staff - Mrs Piper teaching Art, Mrs 

MacDonald in Literacy and Mrs Ramsay in French. Thank you to parents and carers for all the help and support you have 

given your children in Term 1. The children have displayed an amazing amount of confidence and resilience in difficult 

circumstances and have been a pleasure to teach.    

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1:  Important Dates 

October 

 

 5
th
 of October - 

Money Week.  

 

  6
th
 and 7

th
 October – 

Parent Consultations 

 

 9
th
 October – October 

holiday begins. 

 

 21
st
 October – Pupils 

return to school. 

  

Communication 

 

Please follow us on Twitter: 

Primary 4b @kpsmrlewis 

 

We also share our learning 

on the KPS Blog.   

blogs.glowscotland.org.uk 

 

If you would like to speak 

to myself or another 

member of staff please 

contact the school office on 

01506 434012. 

 

https://www.google.com/search?q=knightsridge+primary+school&rlz=1C1GCEA_enGB797GB797&oq=knightsridge+primary+school&aqs=chrome..69i57j46j0l6.3305j0j1&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&safe=active&ssui=on

